Docket No. 99900104,/83-01

FEB J ¢ 1983

Westinghouse Electric Corporation

Pensacola Plant
ATTN: Mr. T. D. Miller

Manager, Product Assurance

P. 0. Box 1313
Pensacola, fL 32596

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm the telephone conversation on February 1, 1983, by
Mr. R. E. Oller of this office with you, concerning the inspection at the
Pensacola, Florida, plant on March 28-April 1, 1983.

The NRC inspection team will consist of Messrs. R. E. Oller, D. E. Norman,

and I. Barnes.

The inspection will relate to implementation of your QA program.

Your cooperation concerning this matter will be appreciated.
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Sincerely,

“Qrigisal Sizned bys
U. POTAPOVS™

tiidis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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